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Introduction 

The TLA Temperature Limit Alarm was introduced in 2002 as a FM Approved device. With 15 years of sales, 

the TLA product family has been a popular choice for customers and was a key part of the Red Lion 

temperature control offering.  

 

Unfortunately, due to circumstances beyond our control, we are discontinuing the TLA Temperature Limit 

Alarm. This document discusses important milestones related to product discontinuation. 

 

Timing 

Red Lion Controls intends to honor the standard warranty obligation for this product when ordered and 

delivered in accordance with the following schedule: 

  

July 2017 

 Announcement to customers 

 Red Lion begins accepting non-cancellable, non-returnable last time buy orders  

 Orders may be scheduled for delivery between July 2017 and December 31, 2018 

 

September 30, 2018 

 General availability of TLA Temperature Limit Alarm ceases 

 Acceptance of last time buy orders concludes 

 

December 31, 2018 

 Shipment of TLA Temperature Limit Alarm stops 

 

 

*Dates may be subject to change depending on product sales 

  



  

  R1 

Why is this transition taking place? 

Parts critical to the design of the TLA Temperature Limit Alarm products are no longer available. 

 

What happens to my current investment in TLA Temperature Limit Alarm? 

Maintaining excellent compatibility for easy and cost-effective transition is an important design criterion when 

designing next generation products. Unfortunately Red Lion Controls does not offer a replacement product for 

the TLA Temperature Limit Alarm.    

 

 

   

 


